


 
 
 
 
 
Date:  October 8, 2024 
 
To: Erin Sullivan, Parks & Recreation Director 
 
From:  Chris Hovde, Superintendent of Recreation 
     
Subject: Contract Renewal – Doral Field Hockey 
 
 
Doral Field Hockey provides field hockey programming at Doral Meadow Park. 
 
Doral Field Hockey has provided excellent instructional classes and communicates well 
to participants as well as our staff.  They have a passion for providing excellent 
programming to the youth in our community. Doral Field Hockey has continued to 
grow in registration numbers while also maintaining excellent survey results and abides 
by the rules and regulations of Doral Parks. Doral Field Hockey has timely payments 
with accurate reporting. The partnership is beneficial for all parties involved, specifically 
for the youth in our community. 
 
It is my recommendation that the City extend its contract with Doral Field Hockey for 
the first of two (2) one (1) year renewals of the existing agreement (attached), with the 
new agreement ending October 8, 2025.  
 
Attachments 
Professional Services Agreement 
Resolution No. 21-164 
 

Memorandum




































































